Letter of support for the Winterbourne Wind Farm (proposal ID SSD-10471).

In my opinion the Winterbourne Wind Farm project will have amazing benefits for Walcha and its
community. With funding from the project going towards new developments and community facilities it
will be hugely beneficial for the community and schools. With farmers having the ability to put money into
drought prevention projects and further infrastructure that will future proof their properties whilst also
creating more local jobs. This is a win/win for farmers and the Walcha community as a whole and | totally
support the project.






